
Loblaw Net-Zero Food
Systems Challenge

Impact Canada’s food system
and a carbon neutral future while
broadening your resume and
professional network

Receive training and coaching
from industry experts and
researchers

Program Benefits 

Gain experience developing
research pieces and creating
policy relevant plans

About the Challenge 

Apply By January 13, 2023 

arrellfoodinstitute.ca/net-zero-challenge

The Loblaw Net-Zero Food Systems
Challenge will bring together
graduate students from across
Canada to investigate strategic
levers that will drive Canadian
adoption and demand for net-zero
agricultural products along the
value chain, from farmers to
consumers. The 10-month program
is being run by Arrell Food Institute
and the Ontario Agricultural College
at the University of Guelph. Loblaw
will provide financial support and
the opportunity of real-world sector
insight. 

An inspiring week of 
collaborative learning in the 

classroom and in the field! The
organizers were incredible, the lessons
were eye opening, the concepts were
stirring, and the collaborations were

invaluable. I will use these lessons
 in my research

Past Student
 Testimonial 

Develop peer networks and
work with students in other
fields and institutions


